
 
   ​Donations Needed! 
 
The ​F.O.P. Caring Cops 
Easter​ ​Project ​is up and 
running again. As in the 

past years, we anticipate great 
success but; ​we need your help!! 
 
You can help by donating the following 
items: 
 
Candy, Jelly Beans, Lollipops, Fruit 
Snacks, Crackers, Chocolates, etc….. 
 
The candy will be donated to children at 
Mercy Hospital, Childrens Hospital and 
The  Womens Shelter. 
 
Please Bring In Donations Before March 16, 2016 
 
A collection box is available at Zone 4 station for you to drop 
off your donations.  The deadline is Wednesday, March 16th. 
You can contact Zone 4 Community Resource Officer Shannon 
Leshen for pickup as well. 


